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Open Images

Enhance your presentations, infographics,
publications and more with open images
from sites like Pexels and Unsplash!
(https://www.pexels.com/)
(https://unsplash.com/)

Smithsonian Open Access

You can now download, share and reuse
millions of the Smithsonian’s images -
without asking. You have easier access to
nearly 3 million 2D and 3D digital items
from their collections - with many many
more to come.
(https://www.si.edu/OpenAccess)

MERLOT

The MERLOT system provides access to
curated online learning and support
materials and content creation tools, led
by an international community of
educators, learners and researchers.
(https://www.merlot.org/merlot/)

Report your OER Adoption at
learninginnovation.ontariotechu.ca

Science 20/20

This resource aims to bring English
Language learners into science education.
(www.oercommons.org/hubs/science2020)

OAPEN

Contains freely accessible academic books,
mainly in the area of humanities and social
sciences. 
(http://www.oapen.org/content/)

MIT OpenCourseWare

The Massachusetts Institute of Technology
(MIT) has made materials from 2400
courses available with the idea of
unlocking knowledge and empowering
minds. (https://ocw.mit.edu/index.htm)

MERLOT

The MERLOT system provides access to
curated online learning and support
materials and content creation tools, led
by an international community of
educators, learners and researchers.
(https://www.merlot.org/merlot/)

Literature Reviews for Education

This open textbook is designed for
students in graduate-level education
programs. From developing a research
question to locating and evaluating
sources to writing a sample literature
review using appropriate publication
guidelines, readers will be guided through
the process.
(https://openlibrary.ecampusontario.ca/cat
alogue/item/?id=f8ef4f27-7ddb-42ec-
a97a-d994bd520e98)
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Introduction to Communication 
COMM 1100U

These courses in @OT_FSSH are based
entirely around custom-created OER
textbooks. This means no additional costs
for students!

The Learning Portal OER Toolkit

provides information and tools to help
teachers and library staff to understand,
engage with, and sustain OER in their work
and practice. (https://tlp-lpa.ca/oer-toolkit)

Communications Ethics
COMM 3110U


